
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Thursday 9th December 2021 

 

 

Dear Year 1 Parents/Carers 

 

 

I would like to do some simple face painting on the children for the filming of our Christmas play.  

Moustaches and beards for the boys and some little stars and some glitter for the girls.  

 

If you are happy for your child to have their face painted, please complete the reply slip below and return 

before Tuesday 14th December 2021. 

 

Any queries please do not hesitate to speak to me or a member of the Year 1 team. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Mrs L Blake    Mrs D Reynolds 

Class Teacher    Head Teacher 

 

Year 1 Face Painting Permission 

 

Child’s Name:   ____________________________________________ 

 

 

I do give/not give permission for my child to have their face painted for the Christmas play. 

 

 

Signed: _____________________________________ (Parent/Carer)  Date: ____________________________ 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk   Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

